

## Happy New Year-January 2019!

January 2019

Our School Community believes PCS is a welcoming & Safe Community School with high academic and behavior expectations for each student. Each student is required to be Responsible, Respectful, Safe and Prepared (RRSP)in our Positive Learning Environment. We will ALL work together to ensure each student experiences success.

https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/district8/schools/pcs/Pages/Home.aspx
Twitter-@PCSMonarchs

Welcome back! Things are right back on track here at PCS! Here are a few things for your attention:

NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS- Monday, January 28th for staff Professional Learning

**KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION-** Registration for September 2019's kindergarten class took place this past October. If you know a family who has a child who will be kindergarten age this fall please ask them to drop into the school to register so we have a space reserved for their child next year. There will be opportunities for Pre K children to attend events here at the school in the coming months and we hate to have anyone miss out.

YMCA visits- A group of our Middle School students has been visiting the Y for some fitness training and having a BLAST! Thanks to Mr. McVicar for setting this up and the Y for this great opportunity!

**THANKS TO THE SEADOGS!** In the fall the Saint John Seadogs held a cereal drive at one of their games to support Breakfast Programs in the Saint John area. We thank them for their support!

Entry to French Immersion- In December info was sent home to K and Grade 5 families about info sessions for French Immersion next year. Forms will be sent home this week for parents to indicate whether or not you'd like your child to move to Immersion next year.

FAMILY LITERACY DAY- Look for info to follow with date and details!

**REMINDER**- only staff are permitted to drive along the side of the school as indicated by the sign on that side of the building. We continue to have some people dropping off or picking up children driving down the side of the building. Thank you for helping to keep our children safe by obeying this rule. Anyone who has concerns or sees unauthorized vehicles please let Mrs. Doyle know ASAP.

Stay Warm and enjoy January!

